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LA CRSSE, WI - Congressional Republicans voted Thursday to increase health care
premiums, limit coverage and enact an age tax on older Americans.

Republican efforts to shift costs onto vulnerable families while giving massive tax breaks to the
wealthy demonstrates a clear moral divide. The AHCA is a boon for insurance executives, drug
companies and the wealthy at the expense of Wisconsin families and seniors.
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| am shocked that Gov. Scott Walker and Legislative Republicans would support this dangerous
plan that will impact thousands of families and seniors in our state. Wisconsin families suffering
from serious illnesses, individuals with preexisting conditions and older adults living on a fixed
income will lose coverage through no fault of their own. The human cost of this bill is tragic.

| want to thank Congressman Ron Kind (WI-3) for his steadfast opposition to the AHCA and his
vote against this dangerous proposal. | encourage individuals who want to express their
opposition to the AHCA to call Sen. Ron Johnson at (202) 224-5323 and Sen. Tammy Baldwin
at (202) 224-5653.

In scoring the AHCA, the Congressional Budget Office reported 24 million Americans will lose
their health care coverage by 2026. It is estimated that at least 311,000 Wisconsin residents will
lose their health care coverage under the Republican plan. Thousands more will face increased
costs and reduced coverage of vital health services.
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Wisconsin Senate Democratic Leader Jennifer Shilling (D-La Crosse) released this statement
Thursday following the vote.
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